





Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

8th January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 5 Trip to Safeside in Birmingham

For a number of years now, we have taken our Year 5 children to the Safeside centre in Birmingham, which is near Millennium Point. This is an indoor facility that is run by the West Midlands Fire Service, and aims to teach children about dangers in the home, the street, on transport, by canals etc. The children will visit realistic reconstructions of these settings and will investigate the dangers they present. They will learn how to recognise safety risks and how to avoid them, which are important life skills. The children learn valuable lessons on how to keep themselves safe, but they also have a lot of fun on this exciting trip!

Year 5 will visit Safeside on Monday 25th February 2019. Children will need to bring a packed lunch (with no fizzy drinks) please. If your child normally receives free school meals, your child is entitled to a packed lunch provided by school; please advise the school office.

Could we request that children arrive at school by 8.45am at the latest please, as the coach has to depart promptly at 9.00 a.m. Children should wear school uniform as usual. The coaches should return to school by 3.30pm.

The cost for this day is £11.80 to include both admission and travel and the deadline for payment is Wednesday 20th February 2019. We request that this is paid via our online payment system. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions then the trip may not be able to go ahead.

We already have your Annual Consent forms, so you don't need to fill out anything else.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. H. Cooney

Miss. C. Lewis

cleurs

Mr. J. Orton